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July 5, 2010 
 
 
Trent and Labrina Solomon 
248 Tom Hill Sr. Blvd. #318 
Macon, GA  31210 
 
RE:  CHECK 87947 and TA # 26249336 - $2,000 DONATION  
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Solomon: 
 
Thank you so very much for your generous donation in memory of Joshua.  Over the next 
several years, our program will continue to invest resources and time to further our 
understanding of the biology of brainstem gliomas.  It is only through this approach that we will 
be able to devise therapies that improve our chances of curing children affected with brain 
tumors like Joshua’s. 
 
Your gift to the Brain Tumor Program from Joshua’s Wish will enable our research staff to 
continue to make great strides in the advancement of finding a cure for childhood brain tumors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amar Gajjar, M.D. 
Scott and Tracie Hamilton Endowed Chair for Brain Tumor Research 
Co-Chair and Member, Department of Oncology 
Director, Neuro-Oncology Division 
Co-Leader, Neurobiology & Brain Tumor Program 
 


